
 

 

Winter Update 

We all agreed that 
we would commit 
at least two to 
three more years, 
holding one to two 
conferences a year, 
training key lead-
ers. Our goal is to 
not only instruct these leaders but also to train 
them to take what they have received and teach 
those that we cannot reach. 
 

We are excited to announce that we have sched-
uled our second training conference in March of 
2020. We are also happy to have Rev. David 
Beebe joining us at this conference. We plan to 

combine our efforts to 
give as much instruction 
and training as possible 
over five days. 
 

GCIM and Living River 
Church are underwriting 

this program. We covet your prayers and any  
financial support that you would like to designate 
to this ministry focus. You can give specifically to 
this India Pastors Conference by visiting our 
webpage at www.gcinternational.org and click-
ing on our project section. Thank you for helping 
us change an entire region in India by impacting 
the lives of these pastors and church workers. 
 

FLP Chinese: Free Digital Resources 
In January we released 
a new online resource 
for Chinese-speakers: 
www.flpchinese.com. 
This website focuses 
on providing free 
downloadable PDF files for many of the FLP books 
that have been translated into Mandarin. It is our 
desire to continue to offer materials that will 
reach into the Chinese community globally. This 
resource will help us accomplish part of that goal.  

Global and Local Impact 

A part of this new direc-
tion is to become more 
intentional in what we do 
internationally and locally. 
GCIM will always have an 
international or global 
reach in its ministry  
emphasis. To be more productive, though, we will 
target individuals and nations that God has specifi-
cally laid on our hearts. This means that we will 
spend less time in the Bible school classroom and 
more time helping key individuals become spiritu-
al leaders and use their ministry gifts to impact 
their perspective nations. 
 

 Strategic Focus on India 

One part of our inten-
tional ministry focus for 
2020 is the nation of 
India. Last year we be-
came connected with a 
particular ministry in 

Delhi that is making a tremendous evangelistic 
impact in a specific region of India that is currently 
experiencing severe Christian persecution. 
 

Last October, GCIM  
partnered with Pastors 
Tom and Kristy Harrington 
and Living River Church in 
Lafayette, CO to hold a 
pastor's conference for over 80 pastors and 
church workers that travelled from this persecut-
ed region in India. 
 

During the conference,  
Pastor Tom, Connie and I  
all agreed that we should  
continue these training  
conferences and focus our 
efforts on key individuals 

who represent the churches and the work taking 
place in this part of India.  

Expanding Vision for 2020 

Over the past 14 
years, Connie and 
I have focused our 
ministry on China, 
Southeast Asia, 
and the Balkans. 

We have seen the Lord do tremendous things in 
the lives of so many people. God has raised up 
outstanding individuals who have taken the work 
of God to a new level in many of these nations.  
 

As a part of our 
global outreach,  
we will continue to 
travel in and out of 
China, Southeast 
Asia, India, as well 
as into the Balkan 
nations. We are also committed to maintaining 
the development of spiritual resources for  
Chinese-speakers globally, including the transla-
tion of faith-building books and the ongoing  
development of electronic media.  
 

What is ahead for 
GCIM? This past 
year, through 
times of waiting 
on God in prayer, 
Connie and I have 

received specific direction concerning the next 
phase of ministry. We desire to share this new 
direction with you in this newsletter. 
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 Stateside Seminars—Prayer and 
Holy Spirit Conferences 

In addition to our global 
outreach in 2020, GCIM 
will begin holding confer-
ences and seminars in 
churches throughout the 
US. The purpose of these 
meetings is to focus on 
subjects such as prayer, the ministry of the Holy 
Spirit, and the need for global missions.  
 

There is a special connection between prayer 
and the fulfillment of what God wants to do 
through every church and every believer in 

these last days. We have 
a sense of urgency to stir 
up the desire for prayer, 
especially scripturally-
based, intercessory pray-
er. We want to help reig-
nite a passion for prayer 

and a recognition of the ministry of the Holy 
Spirit in and through the life of the believer. 
 

We are already scheduling these types of 
meetings for 2020. All of these meetings will be 
held in local churches and are open for anyone 
to attend. We encourage you to check on our 
website for the most current dates and details  
of our seminars and conferences.  
 

2020...41 Years of Service For Him 

We covet your prayers as 
we enter this new year and 
this new spiritual season of 
ministry. This year is our 
41st year of full-time minis-
try. Over the past 40 years, 
we have developed a profound dependence on 
God’s ability. It has been a humble journey and 
a rewarding journey. Our heart has always 
been to be in the center of God’s will and to 
help people discover their purpose in life. 

North East Asia and Myanmar 
In January, I had the  
opportunity to accompany 
Rev. Amos Wong and 
Wayne Li to travel to a 
province in NE Asia to teach 
our alumni and pastors  
during a one-week conference. The presence of 
God was very strong in every service.  

 

Rev. Amos Wong also an-
nounced that he will begin 
two training programs and 
six prayer centers in the 
country this year. It was a 
joy to see many of our 

alumni and to know that God is using them to 
teach and train the church in their nation. 
 

From NE Asia, I travelled to 
Bangkok, Thailand to help 
Rev. Keith Higginbotham 
with two conferences held 
in Myanmar. First, I spoke 
at RBC Bangkok and then 
we were a part of two, 3-day conferences in 
Yangon and Mandalay.  
 

The anointing was very 
present in every service. 
We heard many testimo-
nies of how God spoke 
personally to those who 
attended in Yangon, and 

the receptivity of those who attended both confer-
ences was amazing. God is doing some marvelous 
things in the nation of Myanmar. Thank you all for 
your prayers and your giving that is helping us 
continue to shape leaders and impact nations. 
 
 
 

 Remember to visit www.gcinternational.org 
to see what GCIM is doing and to take  

advantage of our free resources! 

Partner with GCIM 

Whether you want to make a one-time do-
nation, become a monthly partner, or give a 
special gift toward our translation or online 
projects, here’s how you can give: 
 

1. Go to our website  
and give via PayPal– 
gcinternational.org/connect/give/ 

2. Give by text. We recently  
partnered with MoGiv to  
provide you with a new  
text-to-give option. Text  
the amount you would like to give to  
918-992-2009. For example, to donate 
$10, text “10” (without the quotes) 
to 918-992-2009.  

3. Give via RHEMA Missions    
Mail your gift to:  
     RHEMA Bible Church 
     P.O. Box 50126 
     Tulsa, OK  74150-0126    

PLEASE NOTE: If you send your donation to RHEMA 
Bible Church (making your check out to RHEMA Bible 
Church), please be sure to write “Gary Crowl” on the 

memo line of your check. 

4. Send gifts directly to GCIM by  
making your check payable  
to GCIM and sending it to:  
 

     P.O. Box 1648 
     Broken Arrow, OK  74013 

You may also communicate personally with 
us using this address, or we can be reached 
by phone or e-mail at our office:  
 

(918)254-7160  office@gcinternational.org  
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